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To My Holy Trinity Family:
	 It is hard to believe, but the month of July is 
coming to an end. As we move into August this week, 
we are reminded that the new school year is fast 
approaching. Enjoy your final weeks of the summer. Take 
time to slow down and have some fun.
	 Holy Trinity has been assigned  a seminarian for 
the coming academic year. Quoc Vo will be joining us 
on Friday August 26th until early June. Please mark 
your calendars for Sunday August 28th, we will have a 
welcome reception for him from after the 7:30am mass 
until 12:00pm in the School Pavilion. All are welcome to 
stop by and welcome him to our wonderful parish.
	 Every three years the diocesan priests of the 
Archdiocese of Los Angeles gather for a convocation. 
This year that will take place August 22nd through 
August 25th. All of the priests at Holy Trinity are 
Diocesan Priests, so there will be 
masses cancelled during the time that we are away 
with Archbishop Gomez and the diocesan priests of 
the Archdiocese of Los Angeles. So that you can plan 
ahead here is the schedule for the week of the priestly 
convocation.
Monday August 22nd- 8:00am Mass, No 5:00pm Mass
Tuesday August 23rd- All Masses Cancelled
Wednesday August 24th- All Masses Cancelled
Thursday August 25th- All Masses Cancelled
Friday August 25th- 8:00am Mass and 5:00pm Mass
Cristo Rey and Our Mother of Good Counsel are run by 
religious order priests if you are looking to attend daily 
mass while we are gone that week. 
I am so glad to be home!
In Christ,
Fr. Ricardo



EIGHTTEENTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 	                       		            	          JULY 31, 2022

SUNDAY OFFERINGS
The deposit amount for the Seventeenth Sunday in 
Ordinary Time was $9,182.00. Thank you for your 
generosity and continued support of Holy Trinity 
Parish.

DID YOU KNOW?
Parents have a responsibility to report concerns they 
have about another person’s behaviors or actions that 
could put their children — or any children — at risk. 
These concerns are anything that makes the parent 
uneasy or uncomfortable, or anything that a child 
reports made them feel uneasy or uncomfortable. 
Some examples of seemingly little things that can 
be worth reporting include: A teacher covering her 
glass classroom door with artwork, eliminating the 
ability to see into the classroom from the hall; a youth 
ministry icebreaker activity, where teens have to 
pass a mint candy from person to person using only 
toothpicks in their mouth, despite the discomfort of 
some participants. For a copy of the VIRTUS® article 
“What is a ‘Concern’ that I Should Communicate?” 
visit http://www.la-archdiocese.org/org/protecting/
Pages/VIRTUS-Current-Online-Articles.aspx.

HOLY TRINITY—–MISA EN ESPANOL LOS 
DOMINGOS A LA 1PM
El grupo de oración en español les invitan que
vengan a participar en las alabanzas de Dios: canten, 
oren y de su testimonio. Cada viernes de las siete a 
nueve de la noche en la escuela.

  
HOLY TRINITY SCHOOL
Are you happy with your child’s school experience?  
Consider sending your child to our parish school 
– where the values taught in the classroom reflect 
the values of your home.  Small class sizes with 
under 20 students makes it possible for us to 
create a personalized experience for your child to 
help them excel.  Did you know that the Catholic 
Education Foundation of Los Angeles has received 
a $50 million gift to provide financial support to 
new students enrolling in an Archdiocesan school 
for fall. Catholic education is affordable and 
tuition assistance is available!  If you would like to 
arrange a tour of our parish school or get additional 
information on enrollment and financial assistance, 
please call us at (323) 663 -2064 or email our 
principal at klloyd@holytrinity-la.com  Give your 
child the gift of a Catholic education this fall! 


